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This was presented and defeated by Oregonians already. We do NOT want this type 

of voting for candidates! Please stop this repetious bill. The people already spoke 

and declined rank choice voting. This should not even be on the agenda again. The 

people were clear and now are being ignored. Stop this in its tracks. Wasting time 

and money after people of Oregon have already decided against this. How and why 

are their voices not being honored. Please strike out HB3166. No one needs to 

repeat an already decided bill. Thank you 


